
 
LRS is changing the Village of Virgil’s refuse pick up day from 

Thursday to Wednesday starting tomorrow (June 4th). 

LRS was supposed to send out a post card in the mail detailing the 
change as well as put a cart hanger on your garbage can last week, 

but failed to do so because of the wind 

Earlier this week they sent out a text to all the phone numbers they 
had as a reminder. 

 
The Village of Virgil had nothing to do with the change.  We do not 

contract with LRS and are not involved in any negotiations with LRS. 


